
 
                                                                                                                                                              

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
        
 
 
   
 
 
 
     

NEWS MEDIA INFORMATION REPORT 
 
 
 
TO:  All News Media               
FROM:   Lt. Kristian J. Kelley, Gilford Police Department 
RE:  Attempted Theft/Stolen Motor Vehicle 
DATE: December 13, 2015 
 
 
The Gilford Police Department (GPD) is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying 
an individual involved in the unsuccessful attempt to steal money from an ATM located 
at a Bank of New Hampshire branch, 1 Country Club Road, Gilford, NH at 
approximately 08:00 a.m. 
 
Officers initially responded to the scene when a witness called the police about a 
vehicle backing into an ATM, with a single subject fleeing the scene on foot.  The 
vehicle was found to have been stolen from Laconia.  Officers from Laconia Police, as 
well as a K9 team from the New Hampshire State Police, assisted Gilford officers with a 
K9 track.  The K9 track led officers from the scene to the Church street area of Laconia 
but did not locate the suspect.   
 
Anyone with information about the above crime or the subject seen in the attached 
photos is asked to contact Officer Andrew Salmon or Detective Sergeant Christopher 
Jacques at the Gilford Police Department. 
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